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The Landscape Committee conducted several “walking” 
surveys of the entire Shearwater property this spring. 
 
On some of these walks members of the Metropolitan 
Management Committee joined us and on at least one a 
member of the LevelGreen team was with us. 
 
The committee then created a list of areas in need of attention 
by building. That list was presented to MMG and LevelGreen. 
Some of those concerns have been addressed but many more 
need our attention. 
 
I have only just accepted the offer to chair this committee and 
hope that my future reports will have more useful information 
for the board. 
 
I do plan to introduce myself at the July 25 board meeting, as 
well as introducing those committee members in attendance.  
 
My plan is to follow the mission and goal of the Charter and to 
hopefully recruit a few more interested members to the 
committee. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Cheri Hall 
 


